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KINGS CLIFFE PARISH COUNCIL 
 

A Special Meeting of the Parish Council was held Thursday 10th November 2022 at 7 pm at Kings Cliffe Active.   

 

The Chairman thanked all Councillors and parishioners for their attendance at the presentation on Easton - Collyweston 

- Duddington Greenway by Lucy Hawes,  North Northants Greenway Officer from North Northamptonshire Council.  She 

is working with a group in Collyweston/Easton on the Hill/Duddington who are working with their parish councils and 

communities to deliver a safe green infrastructure link between the 3 villages, with the hope to then connect towards 

Kings Cliffe. 

 

Present Chairman A Howard, Vice-Chairman M Day, Councillors, D Balmer, T Copeland, G Smid, R Isaac, R Brown, 

J Atkinson, R Meadows M Howard and 12 members of the public. 

Apologies for Absence: Cllr M Howard, Cllr G Holland & Unitary Councillors  
 
Lucy Hawes is the Community Partnerships Officer for North Northamptonshire Council and is working with a group 
in Collyweston/ Easton on the Hill/ Duddington who are working with parish councils and communities to deliver a safe 
green infrastructure link between the 3 villages, with the hope to then connect towards Kings Cliffe. 
  
They are making great progress with local landowners and thought it would be great to share what they are doing with 
the Parish Council. 

The group of volunteers have had favourable reactions from a couple of significant landowners who have agreed to 
include routes across their land as options in their feasibility study.  They were interested in Fineshade and Kings Cliffe 
in making everyone aware of what they are up to, and for us to discover what plans there may be in Kings Cliffe 
surrounding areas that they could possibly link in with. 

The Parish Council were “in principle” in agreement with backing the idea. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Signed ___________________________________________  Date  _________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


